
1

Butler, Clare

From: tim goullet [timgoullet@me.com]
Sent: 28 October 2013 13:46
To: Planning
Subject: 2013/6326/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Orange

Dear Sir/Madam

I was very unhappy to hear about a proposal to redevelop 6 Erskine road units in 
primrose hill into flats.

I have been attending yoga classes at Triyoga for 10 years and also worked there for 5 
years.

Should the recent planning application go ahead, I feel it would have a very negative 
impact on the area and the local community which is so unique in the heart of london.

Apart from serving the local community, Triyoga has a vast catchment area. I have been 
travelling there from Chiswick/Richmond and Wimbledon for many years and know many 
others like me who do the same.
This brings many people to the primrose hill area that would not otherwise play a big 
part in supporting local shops and businesses.

I am hoping the council sees the enormous value Triyoga brings to primrose hill and 
does not stand by and allow its important contribution to come to an end.

Please keep me informed of your decision making with regard to the planning 
application.

Yours faithfully,

Tim Goullet
Osteopath

Sent from my iPhone


